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9th November 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Non Uniform Friday 13th November – Children in Need 

This Friday 13th November is Children in Need. Unfortunately we are unable to run the usual 
Enterprise event where the children design, make and sell goods and services and where we 
invite you into school to help your child. This year we will mark Children in Need by holding a 
non uniform day on Friday and asking you to make a donation to Children in Need via 
https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

Christmas Dinner 

Christmas dinner will be served at school on Wednesday 16th December. If your child would like 
a Christmas dinner then you need to order it by this Friday 13th November. Orders will be made 
on line by following the link that will be sent via text message. Children up to year 3 and those 
eligible for free school meals no not have to pay for school dinners, but we still need you to 
order a Christmas dinner so we know how many to cater for. Children in years 3 to 6 have to pay 
£2.20 for a dinner unless eligible for free school meals. If you need to pay for school dinners, 
then please do so via School Money. If you require any help with School Money, please contact 
the school office. 

Harvest donations 

Thank you for your donations of food items before half term. These were passed onto the Derby 
Hope centre and will be used to provide food parcels for families in need of support. 
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